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False Bay SchoolUpcoming Events
  PAC Meeting
The November PAC Meeting is scheduled for 2:00 pm on Wednesday November 7. All parents are welcome and encouraged to attend.
Ultimate Frisbee
Games will take place Wednesday after-school. Come out for some sporty fun and exercise.
   Weekly Walks
The kids will be going for a walk every Friday at 10:15am, so please dress them for the weather.  Parents welcome.
Support
Janice McMillan our district’s Child and Youth Care Worker and former Lasquetian, has been visiting FBS to offer support. She was here on November 5th and will return in December.
Christmas Craft Fair
Saturday December 1, at the Community Hall 11-3. There is a job sign-up sheet at the front desk
  Free Skating with Rentals
  Sundays at Oceanside, 
    12:15 to 1:45
  No School Days…
Remembrance Day: Monday November 12: Altered Friday: November 30.








250-333-8813
Office Hours: 8:30-1:30 (2:30 on Altered Fridays)
	
Notes from our Vice Principal…


Trauma Informed Practice
On September 28th, the entire SD 69 staff, participated in a learning session about trauma informed practice. Steve Grainger, an expert in the field of trauma informed practice, presented the Neurosequential Model of Education, a field of study first started by Dr. Bruce Perry.  It was a fascinating discussion, and started an SD 69 initiative to work together to become a district that views students through the lens of trauma- informed practice.
As a district we recognize that all staff, has a valuable role to play in positively affecting the lives of the students and families in our communities. We learned that the brains of children who experience trauma are impacted physiologically. This reality, along with the emotional and behavioral responses to trauma, has the potential to interfere with a child’s learning, engagement and academic success. While the impacts of trauma on children and youth are not always clearly visible, we must be mindful that this may be a part of a dynamic at play in any interaction we have with a learner. Each of us has an important role to play in providing a safe and nurturing space where a child or youth can connect with caring adults.
What does this mean for False Bay School? It means that the staff will continue to work alongside parents, and students, to help them navigate through their learning, with a deeper understanding of trauma, and how it effects the all learners. We will continue to make sure that all students are heard, that their concerns are validated and that every student is connected to at least one caring adult in our school. Thank you, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lesley LaCouvee
The Garden
Thank you to Carmen for planting so many pumpkins for Halloween this year, it was great to have local Jack-O-Lanterns.  The kids will be planting garlic in the next few weeks. We were able to save enough seed from our school crop=victory! We are hoping kids can bring in a bag of leaves for mulch and if anyone has extra manure, please bring some by the garden so the beds can be put to sleep for the winter.
Library News
False Bay Provisions has generously raised $700 for our school library. Thank you Camino! If you or your child has library book requests, please write them on the lists on the school or PAC bulletin boards. 
Reminders…
· Check your kid’s spare clothing supply and replenish as needed.
· If your child is going to be late or absent, please call the office and let Kirsty know so she doesn’t have to try to track you down!
· If you plan to cook lunch or volunteer in the school, come by the office to complete your Police Information Check. Bring photo ID.
· Check the bulletin board for Active Pass applications and Free Ski Passes for your kids.
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